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1. Latest information on coronavirus
(COVID-19)
The Department for Education has published guidance about COVID-19 in
educational settings for staff, parents and carers, pupils and students on
GOV.UK.

Please check GOV.UK regularly for updates.

2. Reminder: 16 to 19 tuition fund statement
As a condition of receiving payment from the 16 to 19 tuition fund, providers were
required to:

produce a concise statement explaining how they will use this funding in line with our
guidance to prioritise support for disadvantaged students

publish the statement on their website in the autumn term

We will be conducting spot checks from 8 February to confirm statements have been
published.

3. Information: tools and information from
the Family Justice Young People’s Board
The Family Justice Young People’s Board developed a range of top tips aimed at
professionals working with children and young people, and have most recently updated
our ‘Top Tips for Separating Parents’.

We would really appreciate it if you could share this document across your teams, and
with the families that use your service.

To view all of our top tips and to see updates on what we have been working on, please
go to our website.

Yes No There is something wrong with this page

All content is available under the Open Government Licence v3.0, except where otherwise stated

Search on GOV.UK

Contents

1. Latest information on
coronavirus (COVID-19)

2. Reminder: 16 to 19 tuition
fund statement

3. Information: tools and
information from the
Family Justice Young
People’s Board

https://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/information-management/re-using-public-sector-information/uk-government-licensing-framework/crown-copyright/
https://www.gov.uk/
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/education-and-skills-funding-agency
https://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/doc/open-government-licence/version/3/

